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8th October 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

With the academic year 2020/21 well on its way I am writing on behalf of the Governors to thank you for your efforts so far to help the school and each other in these difficult and interesting times. I hope you are all feeling a little more settled as we get used to the ‘new normal’ and feel more assured about everything that the school is doing to keep children, staff and parents safe. 

With these changes in mind, I wanted to write to you to ensure that we all do our part to help with this new system, particularly in the playground and when picking up and dropping off your children, remembering that there are those who are still vulnerable and reliant on social distancing measures.

Mrs. Taylor-Bashford and the rest of the staff have been working hard to ensure your children are safe in the school environment in accordance with the Government guidelines so, ideally, we should all be doing the same to help.
Thank you again for your help and understanding in this matter. 
We wish you all a healthy, happy and successful year ahead. 
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